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December 8, 2023  
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
Subject:  SMR, LLC Request for Written Assessment of White Paper Concerning Limited 

Work Authorizations (Project No. 99902049) 
 
SMR, LLC is pleased to request written assessment of the white paper submitted herein, 
following the November 1, 2023 preapplication meeting regarding limited work 
authorization (LWA) regulations.  SMR, LLC has estimated 30 hours for the review of 
this material.  If more hours are required for the review, please discuss with the 
SMR, LLC Director of Licensing.   
 
Enclosure 1 provides the white paper, focused on analysis of the relevant regulations. 
Enclosure 2 provides additional technical details of hypothetical SMR LWA activities. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact Andrew 
Brenner, SMR Director of Licensing, at a.brenner@holtec.com, (O) 856-957-2011, or 
(C) 215-704-8387. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Andrew Brenner 
Director of Licensing 
SMR, LLC 
Holtec International 
 
Enclosures:   

1. SMR, LLC LWA White Paper (NP) 
2. SMR, LLC Hypothetical LWA Activities (NP) 
 
CC:  
K. Trice (SMR, LLC, President) 
J. Fleming (Holtec International, LLC, VP of Licensing, Regulatory Affairs & PSA) 
J. Hawkins (SMR, LLC, Managing Director) 
M. Hayes (USNRC, DNRL, NLIB, Branch Chief) 
C. Lauron (USNRC, DNRL, NLIB, Senior Project Manager) 
G. Cranston (USNRC, DNRL, NLIB, Senior Project Manager) 
M. Sayoc (USNRC, DNRL, NLIB, Project Manager) 
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